August 13, 2021

A

Transportation Engineering Associate Ill, Central District
Los Angeles Department of Transportation

RE: Request for a Traffic Study at 9th / Flower

Dear Tina,

It's been brought to the attention of the Downtown Los Angeles Neighborhood Council (DLANC)
that the intersection of 9th / Flower poses a safety hazard for pedestrians and cyclists when
crossing north / southbound on 9th Street.

Specifically, the complaints are about the dangers of cars turning left without
concern/awareness of pedestrians/cyclists that are crossing the eastern side of 9th Street when
the S/B light on Flower St is green.

Therefore, we would like to request that LADOT conduct a traffic study at the intersection of 9th
/ Flower and investigate the implementation of phased signal prioritization for pedestrians for
that intersection. Thank you and please let us know if you need any additional information on
this matter.

Sincerely,
e Fa>
Richard Nordin Debby Zhou,
President, Chair,
DLANC DLANC Livability Committee

CC: Council District 14 (via email)



